WBBF 95AM
WBEE 92 FM

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

July 21, 1937
Dear Mr. Dabelstein

Our program log indicates a Marineland spot ran on July 14, 1987
at 7:51pm Eastern Daylight Savings Time. I hope this will
confirm what you heard.

Our call letters as of April 2, 1987 are now WBEE. The format
is Country music.

Best wishes in your endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Herb Petrie

500 B. Forman Building « Midtown Plaza
Rochester, New York 14604

716-232-7550



